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25 September 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
At the start of term, we traditionally hold a Welcome Evening for each year group. This is in the form of a recorded 
presentation which can be found here. This provides useful information on key dates and events throughout the 
year, and more details on the practicalities of everyday.   
 
As ever, if you have any questions do not hesitate to get in touch with us at lowerschoolstaff@hswv.co.uk. Could I 
also remind you that all information that is sent out can always be found on the school website.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
MS J PARKER 
ASSISTANT HEADTEACHER/HEAD OF LOWER SCHOOL 
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